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                                                                          Important 

  

CIRCULAR 

  
Sub:- Preventive Measures to contain the spread of Covid-19 – Reg. 

  
  
            Please refer to this Office previous Circular dt.01.06.2021 regarding the 
recent outbreak of Corona virus (COVID-19) and the necessity for strict 
observance of the SOPs, issued by the authorities competent,  considering the 
unprecedented surge in the number of Covid-19 cases.  Now, in line with 
the  Order of the  Government of Kerala,  dated 15.06.2021 (annexed), the Offices 
of Coir Board located in Kerala will start functioning with maximum   25% of the 
staff strength from 17th June 2021 onwards, on rotation basis,  till further 
orders. This will be subject to the other/additional restrictions being imposed 
region- wise, considering the Test Positivity Rate (TPR) under each Local Self 
Government Institutions, on review weekly.  The weekly rotation roster will be 
sent to Administration (Estt.) Section by all concerned, immediately. 
                Rest of the instructions and guidelines in the previous Circular dated 
01.06.2021, remain intact. 
  
               This issues with the approval of Secretary, Coir Board. 
  
  Sd/- 

 Administrative Officer 

  

To 

               All the offices of Coir Board in Kerala. 
Copy to: Notice Board, Web site 


















